CORONAVIRUS UPDATE IN
VENEZUELA

Dear valued partner

The Venezuelan government has announced an extension of the
nationwide lockdown in place, to limit the spread of the
coronavirus disease until Monday April 12th. For more detailed
information see below link.

https://www.telesurtv.net/news/Pdte.-Nicolas-Maduro-amplia-
por-7-dias-cuarentena-radical-en-Venezuela-20210404-
0020.html

Stay safe and best regards,




